

Due to cluster of Coronavirus (COVID-19) infection diagnosed among a group of tourists from SOUTH KOREA, the Israeli Ministry of Health advises all travellers already in Israel and who have been in SOUTH KOREA over the last 14 days, to avoid public places including educational establishments, workplaces, public transportation, recreation and shopping centers, medical centers and healthcare clinics for 14 days after the latest date of stay in  SOUTH KOREA.
They are requested to stay in their room at a hotel or other accommodation. Those not feeling well for any reason  are requested to notify the hotel reception or dial 101 for help and wait in their room for further instructions. Flights to SOUTH KOREA will be arranged as soon as possible. 
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Before any further travel please answer the following questions:
1. Have you had fever during the past 14 days?
2. Have you had new onset cough during the past 14 days?
3. Have you had new onset shortness of breath during the past 14 days?
If you answered YES to any one of those questions you can not travel and are requested to stay in your room and notify the hotel reception or dial 101 for help.
